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Please tell the labor unions to leave our farms alone...our farmers have enough 

issues to deal with. To add more restrictions to their employees would just add more 

costs to their attempts to make a living off the land. Farmers have many major issues 

to deal with they can't control like the weather, the market, rising costs of fuel, 

fertilizer, seeds and equipment. .A successful farmer might be considered a living 

miracle. 


